
I am writing this letter to voice my support for the initiative called Taylor's law HB 2797. There are many 
needless deaths that occur each year, and I believe that measures should be taken to actually help and 
protect those who are in need and the most vulnerable to life threatening drugs that have become a 
major issue in our country. Please assist to push this forward and help those in need.  
 
John Abel 
 


